Please come down to Mr. Cirone’s office if you are interested in signing up for a spectator bus
to Diamonds in the Pine this Saturday to see the Boys Soccer Championship game. Game is at
3pm, bus at 2pm. Need to see if we have enough people to run a bus.

Good luck to Kate O’Brien representing Babylon High School at the 2021 Girls Section Xl
Swimming Championship this weekend! Kate will be swimming the 200 Yard Freestyle and 100
Yard Butterfly. Good luck Kate!

All high school girls interested in joining Varsity Girls Winter Track this season should attend a
sign-up meeting today 11/4 at 2:30pm in the cafeteria. Any questions please see Ms. Pascarella.

There will be a HIGH SCHOOL ROBOTICS meeting on Tuesday 11/9. If you would like to join,
plan on attending!

Attention Juniors & Seniors: Please sign up in the Counseling Center to meet with a
representative from:

o Mercy College Thursday 11/4 12:15pm (7™ period)

Keep checking in the Counseling Center to sign up for other college rep visits this year.



